
New  wolf  pup  spotted  in
Lassen pack
By Ryan Sabalow, Sacramento Bee

Earlier this summer, state biologists announced that a pair of
wolves in Lassen County had three pups.

Turns out, they missed one.

Last  week,  Stafford  Lehr  of  the  Department  of  Fish  and
Wildlife told a state board that a fourth pup has since showed
up on motion activated trail cameras that monitor the pack.

Read the whole story
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